
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE:11/9/2022 

 

Meeting Place: Licking Valley High School 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Travis Hartshorn, By Phone 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 23 customers in arrears for a total of $2519.47. 

Plant is running well. We made permit last month. 

We are now through the Ultra Violet season for this year. 

We are going to have the electronics at the plant checked out to see what all is obsolete as this 

has become a concern due to the age of this equipment. 

 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM.  



 


